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May 20th, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Waterloo Region District School Board regrets to inform you that the Youth Development 
Program for Grade Three to Grade Six students - will not be operating at your school in the 2016-
2017 school year due to insufficient pre-registrations. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause for families.  
 
“OneList Waterloo Region” is an Early Learning and Child Care on-line registration site.  The link 
below will assist you in locating alternative child care programs in your geographical area. 
 
https://regionofwaterloo.onehsn.com/ (Click on first tab-Waterloo Region Licensed Child Care) 
 
If you have any further questions please contact The Extended Day Program information line at 
519-570-0003 ext 4704 or email beforeafter@wrdsb.on.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian Burnley, 
Principal 
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